Bowden (King_;), Anissa

From: Allen, Amanda on behalf of CityClerk
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 12:20 PM

To: Bowden (King), Anissa

Cc: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Subject: FW: Letter of support for Zingerman's
Attachments: ZCOB letter of support.doc

FYI-Council communication

From: ingrid@thinklocalfirst.net [mailto:ingrid@thinklocalfirst.net]

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 11:20 AM

To: Smith, Sandi; Hohnke, Carsten; Anglin, Mike; Teall, Margie; Higgins, Marcia; Taylor, Christopher (Council);
Kunselman, Stephen; Derezinski, Tony; Rapundalo, Stephen; Briere, Sabra; Hieftje, John; CityClerk; Fraser, Roger
Cc: psaginaw@zingermans.com; gary@bruderplc.com

Subject: Letter of support for Zingerman's

Dear City Council, Mayor Heiftje, Mr. Fraser and Ms. Beaudry:

Think Local First is in strong support of the proposed expansion of the Zingerman's Deli. Please see
the attached letter of support for this proposal. If you have any questions or would like to discuss
anything further, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Ingrid Ault

Executive Director, Think Local First
P.O. Box 7961

Ann Arbor, Ml 48107

(734) 730-6905
www.thinklocalfirst.net




